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21st May 2024 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
LOCKED-UP INVESTMENT HOLDERS FORUM SUSPENDS PICKETING THE MINISTRY OF FINANCE ON 

22ND AND 29TH MAY 2024. 

 
1. Locked-up Investment Holders Forum is a forum for the protection of investments of persons who have 

invested in Finance Houses and Savings & Loans Companies licensed by the Bank of Ghana, and cannot access 

their investments. 

 

2. We picketed the Ministry of Finance on Wednesday, 15th May 2024 to press home our demand for the Minster 

for Finance to make financial provision for the payment of depositors’ funds with insolvent Finance Houses and 

Savings & Loans Companies to enable Bank of Ghana to revoke their licences and pay depositors. 

 

3. We had informed the Police that we will be picketing the Ministry every Wednesday till the end of November 

2024 if our request is not met, and therefore were to picket the Ministry tomorrow, Wednesday 22nd May 2024. 

 

4. We however wish to inform the press that following a call today from the Deputy Minister for Finance, to have 

a meeting with us after returning from a trip on 27th May 2024, to discuss our petition, we are suspending the 

picketing for tomorrow, 22nd May 2024 and Wednesday, 29th May 2024. 

 

5. We hope to have fruitful discussions with the Deputy Minister on our petition and get our locked-up investments 

paid back to us. 

 

6. We count on the press to support our cause. 

 

SIGNED 
DR. ADU A. ANTWI, FCA, ESQ.  
CONVENER 
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